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 May 2019 
 
 
Confirmation of your USP2030 Membership 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Thank you very much for your expression of interest to join the Global Partnership for 
Universal Social Protection to Achieve the Sustainable Development Goals (USP2030). With this 
letter, we would like to confirm your USP2030 membership. We greatly appreciate your endorsement 
of the objectives and vision of the partnership as expressed in our Call to Action and warmly welcome 
you as a new partner of USP2030.  

 
For future communication, please kindly indicate a contact person and, possibly, an alternate. 

In addition, we would like to ask you to send us the logo of your organisation that, if you agree, will 
be included alongside all members of the partnerships on the USP2030 website, as well as the website 
that your logo should link to. 

 
If you have questions about your membership or would like to get in touch with the partnership, 

please do not hesitate to contact the USP2030 secretariat (secretariat@usp2030.org). We are looking 
forward to working with you. 

 
 

On behalf of the USP2030 partners 
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